
NOTICE 

PUBLIC HEARING 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

VILLAGE OF ORTONVILLE 
 

Notice is hereby given that in accordance with PA 100 of 2006 a Public Hearing will be 

held by the Village of Ortonville Zoning Board of Appeals regarding an appeal request 

submitted by Jack Quigley for Jane Quigley, 125 Myron Street, Ortonville, MI 48462.  

Mr. Quigley has requested a variance to build an attached garage that will not meet the 

required minimum side yard set back of five feet.  The proposed attached garage will sit 

three feet from the property line. Public comment will be accepted at the Village Office 

located at 476 Mill Street, Ortonville, MI, weekdays from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., or at the 

Public Hearing. 

 

Date:  Monday October 25
th

, 2010 

Time:  7:00 p.m. 

Place:  Brandon Township Offices, 395 Mill Street, Ortonville, Michigan 

 

Posted Heidi Barckholtz, Village Clerk, 476 Mill Street, Ortonville, MI 48462 (248)627-

4976 

 


